A Southampton rink of Gord Jamieson, Jack Wright, Mac Lawson and Wally Scott, (shown in the bottom picture with their trophy) won the eleven o'clock draw with three wins and plus of 15. Presenting the R. H. Fenton Trophy is club President, Jim Unsworth. Howard Kennedy, Tara, was 2nd with a three and nine record, while Port Elgin's Keith Page won third prize with two wins and plus of 15. Consolation winner was John Thomson of Chesley.

_ - - Winners of local curling 'spiels

PORT ELGIN MEN'S INVITATIONAL PRODUCES THESE WINNERS



Winning the 11 o'clock draw and the R. H. Fenton Memorial Trophy at the Annual Men's Bonspiel held here on Monday, was the Gord Jamieson entry of Southampton. Left to right is Jamieson, skip; Don McArthur, vice; Lorne Faust, second and Jack Wright, lead. This rink also won the Walker trays as overall winner of the day. Their score was three wins and plus of nineteen.

Local Students attend SAFETY PATROL JAMBOREE

On May 18th, 19th and 20th, 2,200 safety patrol members from across Canada gathered in Ottawa, Ontario for the 13th National School Safety Patrol lamboree

A contingent of 28 boys, 27 girls and their 6 chaperones left Owen Sound early Thursday morning by bus for Toronto, from Toronto they enjoyed a 5-hour C.N.R. ride to Ottawa along with other patrol members from the Essex County Club (Windsor) area.

2,200 patrol members from across Canada arrived by train, plane, bus and car. The patrollers are in the 10 to 15 age group.

On Friday, the patrols toured the nation's capital and reviewed its history through visits to Government House and personal greetings from His Excellency, the Right Honourable Roland MICHENER, C.C., C.D., Governor-General of Canada; the Parliament Buildings; National Art Centre: luncheon at the Hull Armories; a city tour with a visit to the R.C.M.P. to witness the Musical Ride and a mounted arms display. Friday evening the patrollers attended movies and a dance at the University.

On Saturday, a mammoth parade was held in which the 2,200 out-of-town patrollers were joined by over 6,000 of their compatriots from Ottawa, the Ottawa Valley, St. Lawrence Seaway and Western Quebec. The parade marched past the Peace Tower on Parliament Hill where the Prime Minister's representative took the salute along with other government dignitaries.

Representatives of Bruce County schools were David Smith of the Arran-Tara Elementary school;

Cindy Blackburn, Tom Bergstra, and Tom Miller of the Amabel-Hepworth Central School: Joan Wilken and Marilyn Messerschmidt of the Brant Township Cent ral School; Cathy Ann Mielhausen of the Eastnor Central School; Cathy Gateman, Karen Hutchinson and Barbara Bartley from the Elderslie Township Central School; Rick Lippert, Joe Bester and Edward King of Mary Immaculate Separate School, Chepstow; Dianne Alexander and Susan Jarvis of the Paisley Central School; Cathy CLAZIE and David UISELT of the Port Elgin-Saugeen Township Central School; Francis PAQUIN of St. Joseph's Separate School, Port Elgin; Sharon Hepburn, Ron

Cunningham, Brian Hull, Trudy Nixon, Birgitta Johnson, Ellen Kastner, Carman Cook, Perry Craig, Rick Schultz and Neil Monk of the Wiarton Public School.

The patrollers were sponsored by parents and a variety of service clubs including Rotary, Lions, Legion and Women's Institutes, bus owners and drivers, as well as individual projects.

Tentatively plans are already underway for next year's jamboree.



JUNIOR WINNERS - Left to right: Andy Stewart, Rick Brown, Anne McCannell, Andy Underwood, Ken McBride.